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Dear Dennis and Tony, 
 
At the HEPAP meeting on November 29, 2007, the Particle Physics Project Prioritization Panel 
(P5) presented a status report on the HEP roadmap and made comments on issues that have come 
up since it presented its roadmap in October, 2006.  This was the annual report as requested by 
the APS Division of Particles and Fields.  It includes a recommendation on criteria for running 
the Tevatron Collider beyond FY09 as requested by the agencies. 
 
HEPAP discussed the document in detail and unanimously approved the P5 report.  
Consequently I am now officially transmitting it to you. 
 
 
 
      Sincerely yours, 

       
      Melvyn J. Shochet 
      HEPAP Chair  
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